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The Work Session meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Clarence was held on 

Wednesday December 4, 2024 at the Clarence Town Hall, One Town Place, Clarence, New 

York. 

 

 Supervisor Patrick Casilio called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.  

 

Members of the Town Board present were Councilmembers Robert Altieri, Daniel 

Michnik, J. Paul Shear, Peter DiCostanzo, and Supervisor Patrick Casilio. Other Town officials 

present were Town Attorney Lawrence Meckler.  

 

The Town Board reviewed the 2025 Organizational items. 

 

With there being no further business, Supervisor Casilio adjourned the meeting at 11:00 

a.m.  

 

 

 

 

Gayle M. Brace  

Deputy Town Clerk  

 

 

 


